
 
Thursday 3rd April 2025  

Dear Parents/Carers 

As I am sure you are aware, from 12th – 15th May in school the year six children will be sitting their End of Key Stage 2 SATs tests.  

They will take place as follows: 

Monday 12th May – Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling: Paper 1 (Punctuation and Grammar) and Paper 2 (Spelling)  

Tuesday 13th May – Reading Test 

Wednesday 14th May – Maths: Paper 1 (Arithmetic) and Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thursday 15th May – Maths: Paper 3 (Reasoning) 

The End of Key Stage 2 tests draw from the curriculum taught during years three, four and five, as well as their learning in year 

six. We have been revising prior learning in class and through optional homework set on the Atom Learning platform.  

Year Six Revision Packs 

We have put together a revision pack which year six pupils can work on during the Easter break should they wish to. The 

intention is to help pupils revise aspects that they would like to look at a little more in order to boost understanding and 

confidence.  

The revision pack contains five reading comprehension tasks, five SPaG (spelling, punctuation and grammar) booklets, and five 

maths packs. The tasks are not intended to be completed under test conditions and are not timed pieces.  

Answers for each of the revision tasks will be available on the class page of the school website should you wish to go over any 

work completed. There will also be opportunities during the school week for pupils to go through their completed work with 

Miss Davey. 

Raffle tickets will be given for completed tasks from the Easter revision pack and will add to the raffle tickets earned for 

completion of Atom Learning homework.  

Each completed comprehension task is worth one raffle ticket (5 tickets available in total). 

Each completed maths booklet is worth two raffle tickets (10 tickets available in total).  

Each completed SPaG booklet is worth two raffle tickets (10 tickets available in total).  

Any pupils who complete 10 tasks/booklets will be awarded a merit. Any pupils who complete all 15 tasks/booklets will be 

awarded two merits. 

Raffle tickets will be given on Friday 25th April. All completed, named tasks should be returned to Miss Davey by Thursday 24th 

April.  

Thank you for your support.  

Miss Davey 


